PUBLIC NOTICE 


PLANNING BOARD VIRTUAL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR  AUGUST 12, 2020 AT 7PM. HAS BEEN CANCELED 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED PLANNING BOARD MEETING IS    AUGUST 26, 2020 AT 7PM VIRTURALLY THROUGH ZOOM MEETING. 

YOU CAN FIND THE ZOOM MEETING INFORMATION ON THE TOWNSHIP OF BRICK WEBSITE AT: www.bricktownship.net OR EMAIL THE BOARD SECRETARY AT poneill@twp.brick.nj.us
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NO FURTHER NOTICE WILL BE REQUIRED 

PAMELA O’NEILL, SECRETARY 
PLANNING BOARD/BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
